
 

 

The Greater Boston Food Bank’s Registered Dietitians accept dietetic interns from traditional 

and distance learning programs for Community or Elective rotations. Any inquiries must be 

received at least three months before the prospective start date. If you are interested in an 

internship placement with us, please send the below information to nutrition@gbfb.org.  

 

● A letter of interest, including your access to a vehicle (this can be in the email body) 

 

● Your resume 

 

● The internship information and competencies 

 

● Prospective dates 

 

● Writing samples (3) 
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